
From: Charleen Schuss
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Karl"s lease agreement of Fisherman"s Wharf
Date: Monday, May 20, 2024 11:20:06 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I strongly support Karl's going forth developing our dilapidated Fisherman's Wharf.
Charleen Schuss
2251 Victoria 

Sent from my Galaxy
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